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ROUTE 623 REOPENS TO TRAFFIC
Bridge repairs over Pouches Swamp complete and reopen to traffic as of May 21

ISLE OF WIGHT COUNTY - As of May 21, Route 623 (Green Level Road) in Isle
of Wight County has reopened to traffic following the completion of bridge repairs
over Pouches Swamp performed by the Virginia Department of Transportation

(VDOT). A closure and detour had previously been in place since April 26.
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